
Autumn Vacation Care 
 April 15, 2019 - April 26, 2019  

 

Phone: 8383 7131              Email: oshc.director78@schools.sa.edu.au              Opening hours: 7:00 am - 6:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MONDAY 15/4/19   
 
 
 

Come explore the land of Vikings  
with us! Did they really wear horns  
on their helmets? (Yes! Come and 
make your own!) Why is Iceland 

  green and Greenland  
  icy? What is a fjord? 
   All this and much  
        more! 

 

  

TUESDAY 16/4/19 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Bring your bikes, scooters 
 or skateboards! 

WEDNESDAY 17/4/19 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Would you like to meet a 
squirrel glider? Or hold a 
Tawny Frogmouth? What    

 about pat a baby crocodile?  

THURSDAY 18/4/19  

 
 

  
Come join us for the 

most Epic Easter egg 

hunt and 

lots of other fun 

Easter activities! 

FRIDAY 19/4/19 
 

 

MONDAY 22/4/19 

 

 

 

 
 

TUESDAY 23/4/19 

 
 
 
 

 
   Come join us for a  
   day of farm  
   animal fun! 

WEDNESDAY 24/4/19                     

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
   

Come make ANZAC biscuits and 
join in our very own ANZAC day 

celebrations. 

THURSDAY 25/4/19 
 

 
 

 

FRIDAY 26/4/19     

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Please see over the page for additional information, terms and conditions. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

We accept bookings for children from the age of 4 to year 7. Fees are $55 per day before CCS benefits are applied. Afternoon tea is supplied, but your child  

will need to bring a healthy recess and lunch just as they would for school. Please also make sure your child brings an appropriate hat (no caps). 

 

To secure a place in vacation care please book online via the Fully Booked portal. The portal will accept bookings and cancellations up until  

5 days before the date of the session. If you wish to book or cancel less than 5 days before the session, please call or email OSHC.  

 

PLEASE NOTE: We cannot guarantee availability for bookings made less than five (5) days in advance  

and any cancellations received less than five (5) days in advance will be charged full fees. 

 

If you do not yet have access to the portal or are having any difficulties with it, please get in touch with OSHC staff. 

 

Please also contact us if you have any queries or comments about vacation care. 

 


